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1. Please provide your views on the proposal, including any objections or 
suggested revisions. 

BEI supports the rule change as proposed by Alinta and agree with the Rule Change panel 

comment as copied below. 

‘that requiring estimates for all NCS intervals may be the most efficient way to address the 

manifest error. The Rule Change Panel considers that it may be perverse to exclude system 

normal intervals from the scope of the Rule Change Proposal if their inclusion is more 

efficient and has no material adverse impacts.’ 

2. Please provide an assessment whether the change will better facilitate the 
achievement of the Wholesale Market Objectives. 

I believe that this will deter behaviour which would otherwise distort the market and better 
reflect the capacity credit mechanism intent. 

 

3. Please indicate if the proposed change will have any implications for your 
organisation (for example changes to your IT or business systems) and any 
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costs involved in implementing these changes. 

No concerns. 

 

4. Please indicate the time required for your organisation to implement the 
change, should it be accepted as proposed. 

We can work with AEMO but don’t see this as onerous on our organisation 

 

 

 


